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General Info: 

  
Greetings to all our members, and thank you to the members who came to the brewery tour.  My apologies 

for the long silence. Our next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 16, 2016 at the Longhorn 

Steakhouse, 10605 Centrum Parkway, Pineville, NC, (704) 543-0484.  The restaurant is located across the 

street from the Carolina Place Mall, off of Highway 51 just west of I-485.  Directions are attached to the e-

mail, or contact G. Tyrian for additional directions.  Our meeting begins at 6:30 PM, with dinner at 7:00 

PM and the speaker beginning at 8:00 PM.        

 

June 16, 2016 Meeting 

 

We intend to announce our AIChE Scholarship award winners for 2016 at this meeting, but we have not 

chosen them yet! We will announce the winners in a forthcoming newsletter before the meeting.  

 Come meet and congratulate our award winners and their families!  

 

Our speaker is George P. Tyrian, P.E. of Civil & Environmental Consultants, Inc., located here in 

Charlotte.  George will be presenting a case study on an industrial wastewater, Physical/Chemical and 

Biological Pretreatment of a Bakery Processing Wastewater.   

 

George is a section member, the Chapter Secretary, and a project manager with Civil & Environmental 

Consultants, Inc., a consulting engineering firm located here in Charlotte.  George possesses over 30 

years of environmental engineering experience, primarily in industrial wastewater treatment and industrial 

compliance.  He earned a B.S. in Chemical Engineering from the University of Rochester, and is a 

licensed professional engineer in seven states. 

 
 

Other Business:   
 

We are looking for a group to evaluate the scholarship applications that we have received this year.  Tentative dates to meet 

are either Tuesday, May 24, or Wednesday, June 1 at the Waldhorn Restaurant.  Meeting will be over dinner (provided by 

the section!) and will be 6:30 PM – 8:30 PM.  The purpose of the meeting is to review and evaluate the scholarship 

applicants and notify our award winners when and where the meeting will be in June.  We need 5-6 volunteers to assist 

Kellie.  Please e-mail Kellie Hedrick (or myself) if you are interested in assisting in this evaluation, and which day you are 

available. The reviews will take place only over a single evening.   Kellie.Hedrick@EPSCharlotte.com  

 
The Waldhorn is located at 12101 Lancaster Hwy, Pineville, NC, (704) 540-7047 

 

Please feel free to forward any meeting suggestions to me at gtyrian@cecinc.com.   
 

 

 

SEE YOU AT THE MEETING 


